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Regular Board of Education Meeting 

The agenda for the regular BOE meeting included: 

 

The Consent Agenda was approved consisting of  

  A)  Approved August 9th, 2021 Board of Education Minutes 

  B)  Approved Bills for Payment and any Necessary Fund Transfers 

C)  1st Day Enrollment Numbers 

D)  State Tax Auditor Letters 

 

Old Business: 
o The board of education was updated on the relocation of the ball fields. The Federal Land, 

Water, and Conservation Fund (LWCF) grant that is administered by the Missouri 
Department of Natural Resources (DNR) received approval last week!  It is hopeful that a 
notice to proceed will be granted in the near future that will allow construction to begin this 
fall. 

New Business: 
o The Board approved the Special Education Model Compliance Plan that was made 

available by the Department of Elementary and Secondary Education Department. 
o The School Board will complete the Refresher Board Training video prior to the October 

meeting to fulfill the requirements stipulated by Missouri State Statute 162.203 
o The Board approved the addition of the Newtown School district to the Transportation Co-

Op.  Newtown will pay the Princeton school district for access to their Mechanic.  The annual 
fee of $8,000 will provide Preventive Maintenance, Oil Changes, Bus Inspections, Computer 
Diagnostics, and routine repairs.  Grundy, Spickard, and now Newtown busses all have an 
agreement with the Princeton School District to provide services. 

o The School Board approved a resolution for acceptance and compliance with 
various requirements to obtain financial assistance from United State Department of 
Agriculture, Rural Development. The Grant application will be for assistance in 
purchasing a district Electric School Bus.  

 

Announcements 

o Regular Board Meeting will be scheduled for TUESDAY, October, 11, 2021 at 5:30pm 

 

The board went into closed session at 6:00pm.   

 

Closed Session Announcements 

 The board approved Danette Snapp as Varsity Assistant for Girls Basketball 

 The board approved the resignation of Food Service Cashier Holly Hernandez. 

 

The board adjourned at 6:45pm    

 

Representatives of the news media may obtain copies of this notice by contacting 

Carrie Goodin, Central Office Administrative Assistant  

1008 East Coleman Street  

Princeton, MO  64673 (660) 748-3211 


